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June 28, 2024 

 

 

Ms. Melanie Sandoval 

Records Bureau Chief 

Prc.records@prc.nm.gov 

New Mexico Public Regulation Commission 

P.O. Box 1269 

Santa Fe, NM 87504 

 

RE:     PNM’s Application for Approval to Continue its Hedging Plan – Case No. 19-

00187-UT Compliance 

 

Dear Ms. Sandoval: 

 

Public Service Company of New Mexico ("PNM") herewith files an Application for 

Approval to Continue its Hedging Plan, supported by the Direct Testimony of PNM 

witness Shane Lewis. The Final Order in Case No. 19-00187-UT, issued by the New 

Mexico Public Regulation Commission ("Commission" or “NMPRC”) on December 4, 

2019, directed PNM to make a filing by June 30, 2024, concerning the continuation of 

the Plan after conferring with Staff and other parties about whether and under what 

terms and conditions the Plan should be continued. This Application is in compliance 

with that requirement. 

 

This compliance application is being served and filed electronically, and a copy of a 

check to the NMPRC in the amount of $25.00 is attached which is the fee for the 

application. The check will be mailed separately to the NMPRC. If you have any 

questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 505-241-2881. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

_/s/ Steve Schwebke 

Steve Schwebke 

Senior Project Manager, Regulatory 
 


